## Members

Stan W. Kaczkowski, DDS President

Charles L. Smith, DDS Secretary

Byron H. Black, DDS

C. Richard Gerber, DDS

George D. Conard, Jr., DDS

Mary Beth Shea, RDH

Mrs. Beverly L. Stevens, COMSA

Mr. William E. Ford, III



WEST VIRGINIA BOARD OF DENTISTRY
1319 Robert C. Byrd Drive
PO Box 1447
Crab Orchard, WV 25827-1447
(304)252-8266
FAX (304)253-9454
Toll Free (877)914-8266
www.wvdentalboard.org
wvbde@suddenlinkmail.com

Staff

Susan M. Combs Executive Secretary

Carolyn A. Brewer Office Manager

Evan Dewey Administrative Assistant

Betty A. Pullin Assistant Attorney General

John C. Dixon, DDS Dina A. Vaughan, BSDH, MS Walter R. Williams, Jr. Investigators

July 25, 2016

Honorable Patrick J. Morrisey Attorney General for the State of West Virginia State Capitol Complex Bldg. 1, Room E-26 Charleston, WV 25305

RE: Suggested Best Practices for Prescribing Opioids in West Virginia

Dear Mr. Morrisey:

The West Virginia Board of Dentistry met on Thursday, July 21, 2016, and has reviewed the Suggested Best Practices for Prescribing Opioids in West Virginia. The Board voted to commend you for your efforts in an attempt to curb opioid abuse in this Great State.

Sincerel

STAN W. KACZKOWSKI, DDS

President

SWK/smc